
 

 
 

21.5.23 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
On Wednesday 28th June, Year 5 will be visiting Chorlton High School for a transition 
morning. We will leave school at 9.30am and be back in time for lunch.  
 
First, there will be a short assembly focusing on the transition to High School. Following this, 
the children will have three lessons where they will have the chance to experience some 
subjects that they may be unfamiliar with from primary school. They will also have the chance 
to move around the school and visit different areas of the building, along with experiencing a 
break time in the Year 7 playground.  
 
We will need parent helpers on the day. If you can help, please fill in the google form below: 
https://forms.gle/c5Wx5bskGVNpNwBd7  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
C Davis, N Leaver, K Rowe, L Williams  
Year 5  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Chorlton High Transition Morning 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

https://forms.gle/c5Wx5bskGVNpNwBd7

